(| CASCADES ;

INC.

RR3 WAKEFIELD, QUEBEC

September 12, 1979.

To: Sqguash Committee Patrons

You may be aware that the construction has been com-
pleted and that the Cascades Club now boasts two squash courts
which rank among the finest available in the whole of the
Ottawa-Hull metropolitan area. To commemorate this achievement,
the Squash Committee is planning a gala opening day ceremony for
September 29th commencing at 2:00 p.m.

I would like to extend to each of you a special per-
sonal invitation to attend the ceremony. Your generosity during
the early planning and construction stages was one of the factors
which has brought the squash court project to a successful con-
clusion. As a small token of our appreciation, we have commis-
sioned the preparation of a 'patron member' plague which will be
unveiled during the course of the opening day festivities. Other
activities planned include a ribbon cutting ceremony, a celebrity
squash game and a squash tournament for Cascades' members. Light
refreshments will be served and the bar will be open.

All in all, it should be a good day and will provide an
opportunity to renew acquaintances with friends and neighbours
you may not have seen for a while. I hope you will be able to
attend.

Yours sincerely,

NN N, TP

(Mrs.)Sheila Allan
President -
Squash Committee



